
 

ANNUAL COLOR RUN 
   Be on the lookout for an email the second week of 
February regarding our Color Run.  We are still 
working out the details for this fundraiser. 

TARDIES 
    Please keep in mind that when your child is an late it is inconvenience to the office staff and an interrup-
tion to the classroom.  We do allow eight unexcused tardies a quarter, which is very lenient.  After that your 
child will need to serve consequences.  If there is an issue that is causing your child to be late on a regular 
basis, please talk with Mrs. Burger.  Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 

VISITORS 
  Please note that all visitors that are going to a classroom, lunchroom, or anywhere in the building must 
check into the office first.  When you arrive to pick up your child and you would like to talk with the 
teacher, please go to the office first to check in.  The teacher might be in a meeting or busy, and you will 
need to schedule an appointment.  Someone in the office will be able to help you. 
   Also, please remember that all parent/teacher meetings must be scheduled.  Please do not expect the 
teacher to take time away from his/her students to talk with you about any matter.  If you are just giving 
quick information, that is fine, but please be respectful of the teacher and students’ time.  Thank you for 
your cooperation. 

HOMEWORK HELP 
   Homework help is available through the Pima County libraries.  Go to www.library.pima.gov and click 
on the HOMEWORK tab to view all the information. 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

Compassion International 
 

   Please remember to continue to support our Compassion 
International program.  As a school, we are sponsoring two 
children, Jeki from Indonesia and Carlos from Bolivia. Their 
pictures and biographies are posted in the hallway.  We ask 
our students to bring in 50 cents every Wednesday. This is 

our continuing mission project, and we want to 
teach our children how to reach out and help 
other children who are in need. 
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April 14 - 18 Spring Break 
April 21 Easter Monday - No School 
April 25 Pima County Fair Field Trip 
May 9  Spring Program 7 p.m. 
May 21      Preschool Graduation - 8:45 a.m. 
  Kindergarten Graduation - 9:45 a.m. 
  Honors Chapel & 6th grade Graduation    
  at 11:00 a.m. 
May 22  Last Day of School - Half Day 

Feb. 7  Spring Pictures 
Feb. 19 Teacher Development Day - Half Day 
  No childcare available 
Feb. 20 - 21 Rodeo Break - No School 
March 7 Open House - Half Day 
March 14 Grading Day  - No School 
March 21 Color Run - Half Day 
March 26  Honors Chapel (3rd - 6th) 9 a.m. 
April 7 - 11 Standardized Testing 


